
 

 

 
No:   528a/19 
 
9th September 2019 
 
TO:  ALL BRANCHES 
 

Dear Colleague 

ERRATA: 2019 National Young Workers’ Education Event, 18-20 October, 
Manchester  

This is to remind branches to send delegates to this year’s National Young Workers’ 

Education Event, which will take place over the weekend of Friday, 18
th 

October through to 

Sunday, 20
th 

October and will be held at Manchester Mechanics, Princess Street, 
Manchester, M1 6DD.  

This weekend is the flagship Young Workers event of the year and it is absolutely vital that 
all branches send a delegation. We will be working with our Regional Secretaries to 
maximise attendance.  

The event will start at 18:30 on Friday, 18
th 

October and will end at midday on Sunday, 20
th 

October. A full agenda will be issued nearer the time as we aim to produce another 
dynamic and fresh event.  

The cost to send a delegate will be £250. This cost, will include two nights’ 
accommodation (at Britannia Hotel, Portland St, M1 3LA) breakfast and buffet lunches and 
dinners.  

For more information and to secure places for the weekend branches should email 
delegate names to Lauren Townsend ltownsend@cwu.org as soon as possible.  

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Dave Ward 
General Secretary     

mailto:ltownsend@cwu.org

